
Forthcoming Rotas 

 
 

Room Bookings 
Please note all booking and letting enquires 
Email: bookings@yarmmethodistchurch.org.uk 
David Peckett 07837 567618  

Church Building Safety 
Please note that all internal doors must be closed when leaving the  
building to comply with fire regulations. 
 
Yarm Methodist Church Website 
www.yarmmethodistchurch.co.uk 
The newsletter is published on the church website each week. 
 
Please email any new notices to 
notices.yarmmethodist@yahoo.com 
or ring and leave a message on 07801549931 
by 6pm on Thursday evening.   Thanks, June. 

14th April Revd Roy Burley 

Steward Victoria Harris 

Door Steward Dyala Moon and Chris Kendrew 

Musician Janet Howells 

Reader Sheena Maberley 

Property Peter Litherland 

Fire Steward Dyala Moon 

21st April Mr Alastair Howard-Norman 

Steward Ros Matthews 

Door Steward Liz Litherland and Janet Howells 

Musician Nigel Harris 

Reader Liz and Peter Litherland 

Property Chris Frank 

Fire Steward Mark Hall 

 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Worship 
led by  

Mr Peter Bemrose 
 

7th April 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for a cup of tea or coffee  
 in the Hall after the service.  

Steward Graham Clarke 

Door Steward Liz Prime and Rita Perry 

Musician Sheena Maberley 

Reader Carolyn Goodall 

Property Paul Toplis 

Fire Steward Nigel Harris 

Minister Revd Dr Martin Ramsden 
 07483863502   

martin.ramsden@icloud.com 

mailto:bookings@yarmmethodistchurch.org.uk
mailto:martin.ramsden@icloud.com


.Yarm Methodist Church Annual General Meeting  
All church family members are invited to the forthcoming Church 
AGM to be held on Tuesday 16th April 2024 beginning at 7pm. 
This meeting is an opportunity for us all to discuss various 
important practical and spiritual aspects in the life of our church 
and our wider mission into the local community. 
This year we will also be making a decision on how to develop our 
church sanctuary space in order to make it more inclusive and 
accessible. You will be aware that a presentation was made at our 
recent Lent Lunch around the draft plans which had been created 
for the church family to consider and these will again be discussed 
at the AGM. 
We look forward to seeing all church family members at the AGM 
in April. 
 

Thank Yous 
I would like to thank all those who supported this new venture. 
The cast worked very hard and the evening came together within a 
very short period of time. Hopefully everybody had fun and 
enjoyed the experience. With great pride I announce that they 
managed to raise £1000 for the Wellness Centre - the church’s 
charity of the year - and £80 for church funds. I’m sure there will 
be other events. A word of advice however - don’t leave it too late 
to get tickets next time; I had to turn people away this time! 
Dorothy 
And we would like to thank Dorothy too! 
 

A huge thankyou to Gill for providing us all with a very tasty 
breakfast on Easter Sunday. 
We all really appreciated the social  
whilst sharing our meal together. 
What a day for the clocks to go forward ! 
 

Fair Trade 
There will be fairtrade goods for sale in the hall after the service. 
 
 

Methodist Women in Britain Easter Offering 
If you are making a donation to this appeal (envelopes are on 
pews) please leave it in the collection plate with the door 
stewards. The envelopes and plate will be there for the next few 
weeks. 
 

This Week 
Thursday  11th April OCTAGO in the Hall at 10am 
Friday 12th April  Bowls Club in the Hall at 2pm  
 

Next Week 
Thursday  18th April OCTAGO in the Hall at 10am 
    The will be the last meeting of OCTAGO  
    until Thursday 19th September.   
Friday 19th April  Bowls Club in the Hall at 2pm   
 

Saturday Coffee Mornings 
To be confirmed 
 

Sunday Morning Coffee 
14th April   Judi Breckon and Ena McCabe  
21st April   Liz Prime and Janet Bennett 
 

Christian Aid Week is 12th - 18th May. We’ll be delivering 
envelopes again. Please keep the date in your diary! 
 

Please note there will be no notice sheet on April 28th or May 
5th. If you have anything between those dates for inclusion, please 
send them early.  Thanks, June. 
 

And please don’t forget our 
Church 260th Anniversary Service  

on Wednesday 24th April at 7pm when the preacher will be 
the Revd Dr Roger Walton. 

We look forward to you joining in this special evening.   

 
 


